Permission to Video
Parents,

We are about to start a new project with the Tiger Band.  Through our band website, www.carrolltigerband.weebly.com, the high school band is going to start a video blog.  The blog will consist of videos of rehearsal segments and performances from our concert band, jazz band, pep band, chamber ensembles, and soloists.  The purpose of this video blog is threefold:

1.) To promote the amazing work that these young musicians are doing each and every day at Carroll High School to a larger audience.

2.) To provide a means for relatives and friends of band members who are unable to attend live performances to view and listen to the band.

3.) To provide an opportunity for students to receive feedback on their playing from other musicians.

I will be contacting some of my colleagues across the country to ask them to periodically check in and provide some feedback to the students on what they are doing well and how they can continue to improve.

Please fill out and return this form by Friday, December 6.   

Print Student’s Full Name: ____________________________________________

PHOTO/VIDEO Release: 

‰ I grant permission for the CHS Band to post videos of my child performing on his/her instrument to the CHS Band website, www.carrolltigerband.weebly.com.  I understand that these videos will not include my child’s name and will be used for educational purposes. 

‰ I deny permission to post videos of my child performing on his/her instrument to the CHS Band website, www.carrolltigerband.weebly.com. 

